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Updates  
Regulatory Response  
For information  

The following information is current to 2pm Wednesday, 20 November. 

 

 

• The Ministry for Regulation has received 156 submissions through the online portal for 

public feedback on red tape issues (Red Tape Portal). Of these 59 (38%) passed the initial 

screening point. The balance did not pass the initial screening point as they were not 

related to a regulatory matter or contained unusable material.   

• Of the 59 submissions that passed the initial screening point: 

o 27% were submitted on behalf of an organisation, and the rest were from 

individuals. 

o 76% of submitters have told us they have not previously contacted another 

organisation about their issue - showing that about three quarters of those who 

have engaged with the online portal were prompted to raise their regulatory 

concern for the first time. 

o We have received submissions relating to a range of sectors and services. The most 

common sector continues to be "Construction" - making up 19% of the red tape 

issues we have received. 

o "Education and Training" is the second most common sector raised by submitters 

- making up 14% of the red tape issues we have received. 

Note:  

• These are preliminary numbers based on the initial processing of Red Tape Portal data and 

may change as a result of further analysis. 

• We will provide a more accurate and detailed picture of portal submissions as we further 

analyse the data. 
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Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review 
For information  

The Early Childhood Education Sector Regulatory Review has shared the first full draft of the 

report with Ministry of Education and Education Review Office for their review. We received their 

feedback this week for consideration and refinement of the final draft report. 

Contact: Justine Fitzmaurice, Project Manager, Early Childhood Education Review. Ph.  

 

Positive feedback from NZIER on regulatory practice essentials quick 

guides 
For information 

We are developing our working relationship with the New Zealand Institute of Economic Research 

(NZIER), including exploring collaboration through their Public Good Programme. The institute 

has been very complimentary about our recently released Regulatory Practice Essentials quick 

guides and they will be endorsing and promoting them through their networks of regulated parties 

and regulators.  

Contact: Alex McMinn, Acting Head of Regulatory System Capability. Ph.  
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